
 

 

 
PE and Sports Report Update 

 
2024-2025 

Autumn 2024 
EYFS and Jurassic Class pupils have enjoyed a variety of activities to develop our gross motor 
skills such as throwing, catching, jumping and moving energetically, led by Camden coach, 
Elijah. 
KS1 & 2 pupils have enjoyed weekly cricket lessons delivered by a team of Deaf coaches 
from Brentford FC. 
  
We look forward to next half term, Autumn 2, where we will all have dance lessons, planned 
and delivered by our own class teacher, Hiral. 
  
All KS1&2 pupils have gotten off to a good start this term with swimming lessons. We have 
weekly half an hour swimming at the Pancras Square Leisure centre delivered by swimming 
instructors every Friday. 
 

Our two policies: Physical Activity and PE Policy and Educational Visits Policy, have been 
updated to reflect changes with/from the DfE, national guidance, local authority, 
association/organisation leaders’ guidance, as well as our own school practices. 
 
Spring 2025 
At the start of the term, EYFS and Jurassic Class children enjoyed yoga sessions led by 
Emma, a Deaf Yoga instructor. These sessions have focused on developing balance, 
strength, and concentration. 
 
Meanwhile, KS1 and KS2 pupils enhanced their teamwork, coordination, balance, and 
spatial awareness through weekly dodgeball lessons delivered by Deaf coaches from 
Brentford FC. 
 
In the second half-term, all EYFS to KS2 classes participated in tennis lessons as part of their 
PE curriculum. Due to scheduling: 

• Two classes received coaching from a Camden Tennis Coach. 

• Three classes received coaching from Brentford FC Deaf coaches. 
These sessions worked to improve pupils’ hand-eye coordination, agility and gross motor 
skills. 
 
Summer 2025 
Update will be given in 2025. 
 
 
 
 


